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Addendum #1 Insurance Brokerage and Consulting Services RFP 

 

 

Friday, March 18, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whereas, on Monday, March 21, 2022, the City was originally scheduled to post its answers in response to questions 

and requests for information asked by various Respondents, the City is hereby rescheduling the posting of its answers 

to be on or before April 12, 2022. The “answers to questions” shall be posted (at this same site), as an Addendum to 

the RFP.  

 

Further, due to the shift in the March 21, 2022, the Proposal Due Date and all other subsequent dates shall also be reset 

proportionally.  

 

Therefore, the original Table 1 – RFP Timeline (page 4 of 34 of the RFP) shall be revised. The Table 1 – RFP Timeline 

shall be included as part of the “answers to questions” Addendum to be provided be on or before April 12, 2022. 

 

 

◙ 
 

~~END~~ 

ADDENDUM #1 

Regarding the RFP for: 

INSURANCE BROKERAGE AND CONSULTING SERVICES 

Specification Number:  1230710 


